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July 17, 2018 

 

Northwest Water Association 

Attn:  Tim Brinkley, Pres. 

5168 Graveline Road 

Bellingham, WA  98226 

 

RE:  Receipt of Franchise Application 

 

Dear Mr. Brinkley: 

 

We have received the Application for Franchise you submitted on behalf of Northwest 

Water Association.  The fee of $500 has been deposited and the paperwork has been 

forwarded to our Public Works Department.  They will review the submission and 

prepare the necessary documents for Council consideration at a later date.  The 

person in Public Works who will likely be contacting you soon is Andrew Hester. 

 

I have enclosed a receipt for your payment of the application fee.  I look forward to 

working with you in the future as this franchise process continues. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Marina Engels, CMC 

Deputy Clerk of the Council 

 

C:  Andrew Hester, Public Works  

 AB2018-215 

 


